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22nd November 2023 

 

Nursery Christmas Stay and Read 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

We would like to invite you to come and join us for a Christmas read with a very special visitor. Families 

and children can join us on Monday 11th December at 3pm in the small hall to enjoy Storytime together 

with an extra Christmas sparkle. Reading together everyday from an early age allows families to bond, 

explore different books, authors and allow children’s imagination to flourish. Older siblings are also 

welcome to attend with the family and there will be hot chocolate and biscuits provided. 

 

As a reminder please do try to visit our school library. Thorpe Primary School has a fantastic library 

which is available to all students and is open daily during lunchtime and afterschool on Wednesday and 

Thursday 3:15pm – 3.45pm. In the after school sessions, parents and guardians are invited to read with 

their children and take out books from our library. 

 

There is no need to book for this event, and we look forward to seeing you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Miss E Anderson 

Headteacher 
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